PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Guest: Ben Danner
Agency: Overton County Government
Subject: New county services building construction begins

Construction on a new three-story county services building has begun
just west of the Livingston town square.

The project includes a basement level for - amongr other things - county
archives storage. The first and second floors will house county service
offices . The second floor will also feature a large meeting room.

The new building will be far more convenient to citizens as well as far
more easily accessable to everyone.

County Executive Danner explained to our listeners the overall plans for
the new facility and how it will benefit the county both now and for
generations to come.

Mr. Danner's interview was featured on our Focus On Community series
and aired multiple times and multiple weeks to allow all listeners the
opportunity to hear the feature and be better informed about this new
seat of county government coming to their community.
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